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Dear Kindergarten Families,


Birthdays are one of the most important days of the year in the life of a kindergarten student. As such, we want to acknowledge and celebrate them with your children. This year, due to some severe allergies, the kindergarten team has decided to have “food free” birthday celebrations. As an alternative to a food treat, it would be a treat for your child’s class for you to come and read a story. We also have a small birthday game we will be playing.


If you would like to bring a book in, the best time to do so is at 9:00 so that you might join us for our Morning Meeting. Please let your child’s teacher know that you plan to come in. If the birthday falls on a weekend or a holiday, please choose an alternate date close to it and communicate that to your teacher. Summer birthdays are welcome to pick a celebration date in June; just let us know the date. 

Concerning parties outside of school, PLEASE either invite all the children in the class, or give invitations by mail or phone. If ALL the students in the class are invited, we will be happy to distribute invitations at school.




Thank you!





The Kindergarten Team
